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Diary Dates:

©19/07—Summer
Holidays

©02/09—INSET Day
©03/09—INSET Day

©06/09—School
Term Starts for

pupils
©10/10—FLUENZ—
whole school

©25-29/10-Half
Term Break

o A T e P - - ©17/12—Christmas
/ / y ; j I ‘.‘m,‘\ \ N T B Break

\-e\ ©04/01/22—School
A% Term Starts for
pupils

Farewell to Year 6
and Good Luck

All Staff and pupils at Coed Hirwaun would Tu fewn/Inside this issue:
like to wish our Year 6 a fond farewell and
good luck in the next part of their learning
journey at their chosen secondary school in
September. Take a look at the activities Year

6 have enjoyed to celebrate the end of their
time at Coed Hirwaun, we have had a busy few
weeks Il
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A Day at Rest Bay Beach

We all enjoyed a day at Rest Bay Beach on Tuesday of this week —
building sandcastles, playing games and eating ice-creams in the boiling
hot sunl!

Sports Day—Year 6

Year 6 didn't allow the current restrictions to spoil their
Sports Day, all competed well and a good time was had by alll!




Fiver Challenge

The Fiver Challenge was a great success this year for Year 6. All items sold were based on well-being
and mindfulness to fit with our theme of ‘Mind Body and Soul’ Year 6 had to be very creative given
our situation of ‘bubbles ‘ to ensure that a profit was made for their chosen charity their Cancer Re-
search Wales. Well done for all your hard work Year 6.
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There is a vacancy for a Parent Governor on the
Governing Body of Coed Hirwaun Primary School.

If you are interested in this position, please
contact the school office and speak to
Miss Jordan Hardy.



